
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 2021 - Saturday 3rd July 2021  

Number of events for which a pupil may be entered: 

Seniors            up to 3 track and 2 field events (plus the relay), or 2 track and 3 field events (plus the relay). 

Inters               up to 2 track and 2 field events (plus the relay). 

Juniors            up to 2 track and 1 field events (plus the relay), or 1 track and 2 field events (plus the relay). 

Track and Field events will start at 10am promptly. 

All pupils in Form 1 - 6 are expected to attend and represent their House on the day and may leave after the presentations at the end 

of the day at about 4.30p.m. 

 Pupils should arrive dressed in CLEAN washed white polo top and socks, navy shorts, trainers/spikes (optional) and 

tracksuit if necessary 

 Pupils should arrive on the games field from 9.30am to collect their house colours from the Information Desk. 

 Due to the safety of all athletes, no balls allowed on the games field.   

 Track events take priority over field events 

 Parents may park on the games field.  Please keep to the right of the field as you drive in 

 No dogs please – we know this is disappointing, but dog faeces and children doing sport are not 

compatible 
Food 

Please do bring a picnic lunch along.  You are welcome to bring a BBQ, but not the disposable type please.  We will also have Craft 

& Crust with us selling delicious pizzas, and tea and coffee.   

Covid-19 

We will be asking all those attending to spectate to adhere to all current restrictions, which are: 

Meeting family and friends outdoors 

You should continue to minimise the number of people you meet within a short period of time to limit the risk of spreading coronavirus (COVID-

19). Most restrictions on meeting people outdoors have been lifted, but gatherings must not exceed 30 people unless covered by a legal exemption, 

such as: 

 for the purposes of work or volunteering 

 to provide care or assistance for disabled or vulnerable people 
If you are meeting friends and family, you can make a personal choice on whether to keep your distance from them, but you should still be 

cautious. You should read the guidance on meeting friends and family. 

In the event of rain… 

Should we have to postpone the event due to rain we have decided that we will run it on the last day of term: 

Concert 9.30 a.m. – 10.30 a.m. (this will be live streamed for parents to watch at home/work/on their device on the sports field) 

Sports Day will start immediately afterwards and families are very welcome to come along with a picnic, with the day ending at 

around 3.30/4 p.m. 

 


